
Second Mt. Olive Baptist Church 
      April 2, 2017             secondmountolive.com 
 Pastor Adam Cissell            (812)486-7547 cell 

 

Sunday School                                     9:30 a.m. 

Morning Worship                                10:30 a.m. 

Time for Praises, Requests, & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Hymn  

Offering  

Children’s Message 

Special Music 

Message: On Trial 

Time of Response 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO: 
April 2-Alan Cornelius 

April 3-Lydia Miller 

April 4-Dalton Watson 

April 7-Ethan Riggins 

April 8-Ethan Malone 

 
The Nursery/Cry Room is open each Sunday Morning during 

the Worship Service for children up to age 2 and a half.  Today 

the Nursery volunteer is Missi Cissell and next week is Loretta 

Osmon. The Pre-school stay in for Family Service today and 

next week is Annie Forthoffer. Children’s Church is available 

for grades K thru 2!  

 

 

COMING WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES: 
Tonight – Evening Service                          6:30pm 

Wednesday – Bible Study                                     6:30pm   

 

Monday: 7:30am Breakfast with Adam at Kaffee Haus 

Tuesday: 7:00pm NA meeting 

Wednesday: 6:30pm Bible Study 

 

Remember Easter is almost here and we are needing dimes and 

cash donations to help with expenses. The Egg Hunt will be 

Saturday the 15
th

 at 2pm here at Church. There are 4 age groups 

Under 3, 3-5, 1
st
 grade - 3

rd
 grades and 4

th
 grade – 6

th
 grade.   

 

Thank you to all the guys who came out for Russells Round Up!  

 

Ladies the ABW Spring Conference will be held at the FBC in 

Vincennes on April 24
th

 with registration at 5:30, dinner at 6pm 

and program at 7pm. Bailey Walthall the young lady we sent a 

care box to will be featured.   Does anyone want to car pool?  

 

Thank you to everyone who donated to the silent auction in 

support of the Church fundraiser. We made over $700!!!! 

 

Mary Martha ladies are going to begin supporting a foreign 

ministry through the ABW.  We will have handouts on the table 

in the hallway.  We need soft old sheets that we will cut and roll 

for bandages.  If you can sew please take a sheet, choose your 

preferred item and sew away.  Mary Martha will coordinate 

getting our items to the ABW for shipping.   


